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I am a 64 year old lifelong motorcyclist, starting 55 years ago. I have ridden all over 

the world, including California, where lane sharing is now legal. 

I firmly believe that lane sharing is beneficial to decreasing  Orego's traffic 

congestion; if motorcyclists can get off the road sooner by lane sharing, car drivers 

can get home that much faster. When motorcycles lane share, the line gets shorter 

for everyone. 

It would be fantastic if you, our elected officials could help to decrease traffic delays 

by passing SB-422  


